
 

 

 
 

International Pickleball Federation  

New Commonwealth Games Liaison 
 

Chevy Chase, Maryland, USA – August 5, 2023 – The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) 

is proud to announce the appointment of Mr. Samarth Mishra as the Commonwealth Games 

Liaison for the IPF.  

Mr. Mishra is currently a final-year engineering undergraduate student at the Raipur National 

Institute of Technology. He is also an international pickleball athlete and an IPF Global Diplomat.  

As the IPF’s Commonwealth Games Liaison, Mr. Mishra will represent the IPF at the 

Commonwealth Games to support the development and adoption of pickleball into the 

Commonwealth Games. The Board of Directors welcomes Mr. Mishra into the professional corps 

of sport liaisons for the Federation.   

The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) was created to perpetuate the international growth 

and development of pickleball. The IPF has expanded membership to over 75 countries. The IPF 

is working toward the goal of making pickleball a recognized sport by the International Olympic 

Committee (IOC) by 2032. 
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